TAB 2


Real Property Operations (RP Ops)

Fall 2015 report to the National Executive (NE)
The meeting held every two months in Ottawa by RP Ops is reported out in a timely fashion to the NE for furtherance to the Locals, so I will not repeat them here. There is however an expectation on my part, that these reports are being forwarded on to the locals.
The Commanding Officer (CO) is now Col Kevin Horgan who replaced Col Darlene Quinn. So far, the new Co has responded to all questions in a timely manner and to what I assume is to our satisfaction as once answered, I have no comments back.

The Assistant Deputy Minister (ADM) for Infrastructure and Environment (IE) – Jamie Pitfield, has asked during the week of the NE meeting to meet with myself, John MacLennan (and others if we see fit) to continue an open dialogue at the highest level. This meeting is at Jamie’s request.

We continue to monitor and challenge the Defence Construction Canada (DCC) organization by having their statements and practices explained by the CO and if necessary the ADM IE. We have yet to meet with Major-General (MGen) Christine Whitecross’s replacement MGen Karl McQuillan.

Respectfully submitted by T. Mark Miller Vice President for British Columbia (VP/BC)
